
Media Policy
The Victor Harbor Cricket Club may capture photo, video and audio media of
participants during the course of the season. This includes all official club functions,
such as match days, training and special events.

The Victor Harbor Cricket Club uses this media for internal operations as well as for
informational and promotional purposes. This includes, but is not limited to,

● Social media (Facebook etc)
● Club website
● Flyers
● Digital and/or print newsletters
● Local newspapers

Media will only be used publicly if the participant, or their guardian, have supplied a
media release. This is done by signing the media release form, or accepting the
media policy during registration.

The Victor Harbor Cricket Club will on occasion be required to share media with third
parties. These third parties may also use this media, and derivative works, in
promotional material for their own interests, where media release has been granted.

The Victor Harbor Cricket Club retains full ownership and rights of any media the
club captures or creates, and any derivative works created from them. The Victor
Harbor Cricket Club is under no obligation to compensate participants for use in
media, and media may be used without further notifying participants.


